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To celebrate World Book Day this week we have had a 
readathon and book swap - I can’t wait to find out who 
the winners are in the readathon! The book swap has 
been taking place in the library and looked to be 
popular. 

This week we had a sixth form trip to Bhangra Nation at 
The Rep. To celebrate Careers week, we have had some 
great opportunities including a Careers Day on 
Wednesday 6th March for Y9 and 12. This week we 
also celebrated International Women’s Day with some 
great events in school. 

Last week, our U15 boys’ cricket team attended an all-
day tournament at Aldersley Leisure Village, where we 
played well. Some Y7 students visited Joseph Leckie 
School for a fun quiz. Also last week, our debate team 
visited Shireland Academy to take part in the regional 
finals. Well done to our team who won all 6 rounds! 
Anjola 7I, Sidak 7H, Mah-Noor 7B, Ravneet 7B, Manav 
7J, Manveer 8F, Balveer 8D, Tanvi 9A, Mehru 9B, Alicija 
9E, Basra 9C, Gavenpreet 10G, Manraj 10B and Regina 
10G. 

As you know, we love our primary school opportunities 
and our latest one was a debate workshop with 
students from Y4 at Devonshire Primary School. Well 
done to our students who took part: Y10: Regina and 
Gavinpreet and in Y12: Refia, Hannah, Jashanpreet, 
Navdeep, Jaskirat, Ishwinder and Shareen. I know that 
the Y4 students enjoyed the workshop too. 

Further to our Kathak Dance workshop in school, eight 
of our students took advantage of the opportunity to 

go and watch a professional Kathak Dance production 
at Birmingham Hippodrome.  The trip was enjoyed by 
all.  The girls listed below, also had the pleasure of 
being chosen to be interviewed by the organisers to 
share their thoughts and feelings about the 
experience.  The girls were fine ambassadors of Holly 
Lodge High School: Regina A, Harsharan K, Allyson C, 
Ramandeep K, Hargun K, Sarnjeet K, Isatou G and 
Yashica M. Well done girls. 

Thanks to all parents and carers who visited our Y12 
and 13 PCE last week. 

Last weekend the Y13 study weekend took place, they 
had some great fun and lots of hard work - see photos 
on next page! 

We have an exciting trip to London next week for some 
Y10 students to watch Romeo and Juliet at 
Shakespeare’s Globe theatre! Such a fantastic 
opportunity. I can’t wait to hear all about it. 

Make sure you save the date of our Spring festival on 
23rd March – we are looking forward to seeing some 
new faces from our local primary schools. 

Don’t forget that term ends on Friday 22nd March for 
our 2-week Easter break. Have a great weekend. 

Dear Parents and Carers 
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11/03 Y10 Romeo and Juliet trip 

19/03 Immunisations 

22/03 End of term 

23/03 Spring Festival 

08/04 Term starts 

08/04 Y8 Assessment week 

10/04 Y8 HPV 

11/04 Y11 & 13 Photos 

  


